
Corporate, Adult Services and Social Inclusion Select Committee-  
Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 5th August 2008 

 
 

Review of Older People Strategy 
 

Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 

The Committee are due to receive evidence at its next meeting from Tees 
Active regarding services they provide that are aimed specifically at Older 
People; how they are integrated into their service plans; and what evidence 
they have of take up of activities etc.. This will take the form of a Joint meeting 
with Arts, Leisure & Culture and Children & Young People Select Committees. 
 
The Committee will then receive evidence at their next meetings from both the 
Housing & Neighbourhood Partnership and the Economic Regeneration & 
Transport Partnership regarding each of their contributions to the Older 
People Strategy. 
 
 
Timescale for review 
 
The review is scheduled to report to Cabinet in November. 
 

Monitoring 
 

The Committee will be receiving an Action Plan based on proposed 
implementation of the recommendations put forward during the Voluntary & 
Community Sector review, at its meeting on the 26th August 2008. 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 


